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To:
Edgar Figueroa, Wi-Fi Alliance CEO, Ian Sherlock IEEE 802.11 liaison to Wi-Fi Alliance
The IEEE 802.11 WG has requested the IEEE 802.11 ANA to place IEEE Std 802.11™-2012 Table 8-256 “WNM-Notification type” under IEEE 802.11 ANA control (also see reference  IEEE Std 802.11™-section 8.5.14.28 “WNM-Notification Request frame format”.)  This is in line with the normal IEEE 802.11 course of actions.
In addition the allocation of this value in the standard will be “Reserved” and annotated as “(Reserved for use by WFA)”.

For your reference, IEEE Std 802.11™-2012 is the current version of the IEEE 802.11 Standard.
Please contact myself as chairman of the IEEE 802.11 Working Group and Dorothy Stanley as IEEE 802.11 to IETF Liaison Officer for further information.
Best Regards,

Bruce Kraemer
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Bruce Kraemer

IEEE 802.11 Working Group Chair

bkraemer@marvell.com

+1 321 427 4098
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Abstract





This document is a liaison to the Wi-Fi Alliance regarding an IEEE 802.11 “WNM-Notification type” ANA assignment.





Note: This document contains a liaison letter per an approved IEEE 802.11 motion from the IEEE 802.11 WG July 2012 closing plenary.
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